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Staff is requesting the appointment of two (2) Planning Commissioners to serve on the Agoura 

Village Task Force Committee during the 2007 calendar year.  The focus of the committee, which 

also consists of two Council Members, will be to advise staff on policy issues related to the 

processing of pending development applications within the Agoura Village Specific Plan area. 

 

The committee will meet on an as-needed basis, however staff anticipates that approximately 5-6 

meetings will be held this year.  Last month, the Planning Commission approved the following 

Planning Commission Committee appointments for the 2007 calendar year: 

 

 Art in Public Places Committee: Commissioner Buckley Weber   

 General Plan Advisory Committee:   Vice Chair Zacuto and Commissioner Zacuto 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

Staff recommends that the Planning Commission appoint two (2) Planning Commissioners to serve 

on the Agoura Village Task Force Committee during the 2007 calendar year.   


